Atehortua, Andrea (GOV)

From: Debbie Nichols <dnichols@tirf.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2011 11:44 AM
To: Atehortua, Andrea (GOV)

Subject: October-Blindness Awareness Month
Hello Andrea,

My name is Debbie Nichols and I work with The Little Rock Foundation in NJ. We work with
children who are blind and visually impaired.

[ submitted a request for October to be Blindness Awareness Month in the State of
Massachusettes in April and you said you require a in State Representative.

National Braille Press will be happy to represent the Little Rock Foundation for Your State.
Our point of contact is:

Ms. Kimberli Ballard
National Braille Press

88 Saint Stephen Street
Boston, MA 02115-4312
617-266-6160 ext 437

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at
Debbie Nichols

The Little Rock Foundation

1 Pembrooke Drive

Voorhees, N] 08043

856-629-9223 or 856-768-2298

email: dnichols@tlrf.org

Thank you very much!

Debbie Nichols
Community Events Coordinator
The Little Rock Foundation
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